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Children’s Christmas Party, Sunday 1st December 
We wish to invite pre-school and primary age children living in the Middleton 
and Smerrill Parish to our new children’s Christmas Party. Grandchildren who 
live outside the parish but whose grandparents are parish residents are also 
most welcome. 
The main feature at the party will be lantern making; these will be on display at 
the main village Christmas Party on the following Friday, 6th December! 
The children’s party is free of charge. All children need to be accompanied and 
supervised by family members. 
The party will be held in the village hall between 2-5pm on Sunday 1st 
December. 

  
 Middleton Christmas Party, Friday 6th December 
You are invited to our annual Middleton and Smerrill Christmas Party. 
An invitation is being sent to your home. The party will be held in the village 
hall, 7.30 for 8pm on Friday 6th December. Everyone is welcome. All free! As 
usual, food and drinks provided. Carol singing by the tree and the Christmas 
quiz. 
If you would like to contribute a raffle prize or mince pies/dessert, please bring 
them on the night or they can be collected from you if you prefer. If you are 
offering a dessert, could you let Dianne know in advance. Similarly please let 
Dianne know  if you have any dietary requirements: 
01629 636088; diannejeremy782@btinternet.com 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Middleton market books stall 2020 
Thank you for book donations so far! 
If you are able to give us a box of books for the market stall, give us a 
ring/email/text when you have a box for collection. 
Contact: Paul 01629 636088/ jeremy782@btinternet.com / 07851194189 
 
Middleton History Group 
The next meeting will be on Wednesday 13th November 7pm in the village hall. 
If you are interested in coming along, you’ll be very welcome. We are making 
some very interesting discoveries about documents and photos relating to the 
history of Middleton and Smerrill Parish! 
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Middleton Rocks – diary date change 
Please note that Middleton Roks will be held on Saturday 30th May starting at 
7pm in the Square.  
This is a change from the previously advertised date of Saturday 6th June. 
 
VHC contact details 

If you would like to be put on our email address list or have any queries, please 

contact Mary Marsh, VHC Secretary 01629 636532 or at 

villagehall@middletonbyyoulgrave.org.uk 
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